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DEPARTMENT:  DEPARTMENT OF INDUSTRY, INNOVATION AND SCIENCE 
 
TOPIC:  Recommendations dropped from report 
 
REFERENCE:  Question on Notice (Hansard, 20 October 2016, page 95) 
 
QUESTION No.:  SI-19 
 
Senator KIM CARR: Why were the recommendations dropped from your report? 
Mr Seymour: They were put into the cover letter to the minister as opposed to being in the report 
itself. I did not change my view on those recommendations. 
Senator KIM CARR: I see. So there is a cover letter. Is the cover letter available? 
Mr Seymour: That would be a matter for the minister? 
Senator KIM CARR: Yes. I would ask the minister if he can take on notice the cover letter to the 
report. 
 
 
ANSWER  
Please refer to the response to Question on Notice SI-56 
 
 
 


